
 

 
 

Wednesday, January 18, 2023 

 

To: Fibocom Wireless Inc. 

1101, Tower A, Building 6, Shenzhen International Innovation Valley, Dashi 1st Rd, Nanshan, Shenzhen, China 

Re: Change of Identification Authorization 

FCC ID: J9CQCARD7280N 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Fibocom Wireless Inc. to apply to the FCC for a change in 

identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to Qualcomm 

Technologies, Inc., QCARD7280N Modular Platform, FCC ID J9CQCARD7280N, granted on 11/8/2022. The 

module’s new FCC ID will be ZMOFN189GL. Please note the following: 

• The original grant to J9CQCARD7280N shall remain in effect. 
• The equipment is electrically identical the only change being the labels on the device. 
• The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

  
   

    
  
Stanley Lin  
Wireless Regulatory, Staff, EMC-Regulatory   
Qualcomm Technologies, Inc.  slin@qti.qualcomm.com 

Qualcomm Incorporated 
 5775 Morehouse Drive, San Diego, CA 

92121 

 


